
 

 
 
 

 
 
Year 10 Careers Day 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
We have decided to postpone the Careers and Health day for Year 10 students that 
was scheduled for Monday 19 July. 
  
It is important that all our students benefit fully from the workshops and this can’t be 
achieved with the level of absence and disruption currently happening in school, 
including absence with external staff who were due to speak. The workshops work 
most effectively where the students are in school and able to get involved, ask 
questions and interact with activities in person. 
  
We are planning to run the day in the Autumn Term instead and we will let you 
know as soon as possible with further details. 
  
In the meantime, students will receive some input next week from form tutors and 
myself about keeping healthy over the duration of their summer break. 
  
Best wishes 
  
Mr Alker 

 
 
 
 


